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April 25, 2023 BY ENERGY SAFETY E-FILING 
 

Re: Inadvertent Upload of Confidential Data 
Docket: #2022-WMP-DRs 
 

To all relevant stakeholders:  

  

On February 25, 2022, PG&E inadvertently uploaded to our website a data request response 
containing confidential data. This data request response, CalAdvocates-PGE-2022WMP-04 
Response No. 2, included geographic information system (GIS) files that contained confidential 
critical energy infrastructure information (CEII). Upon realizing this issue, we removed the 
publicly available response from our website. We are now notifying the stakeholders to the 2022 
WMP process who received copies of this data request that this information must be either 
maintained as confidential or that all copies must be deleted from all computer systems. 

 

If you have downloaded a copy of this data request response from our website, please reach out 
to Andrew Ace at andrew.ace@pge.com so that: (1) we can provide you with a non-disclosure 
agreement (if not already possessed by you) to allow you to keep the confidential data request 
response; or (2) to notify us that you are deleting all copies of the confidential response. 

 

We greatly appreciate your assistance with this matter and apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

Sincerely, 

_______/S/_________ 

Andrew Ace 
Program Manager, Principal 
Community Wildfire Safety Program 


